79 Garden Street

Cambridge, Massachusetts

02138-1499

UNIVERSITY

Phone: 617-495-2600

HARVARD

Fax: 617-495-5898 PRESS

direct line: (617) 495-8122 direct fax: (617) 496-4677

 $e\text{-}mail: margaretta_fulton@harvard.edu$

July 24, 1996

Professor David Roskies The Jewish Theological Seminary 3080 Broadway New York, NY 10027-4649

Dear David:

I am very pleased indeed to be sending an advance copy of the paperback edition of A Bridge of Longing. And you should soon receive nine more from our warehouse.

We are all delighted to be sending forth this wonderful book again--and confident that its paperback price and format will carry it to the wider audience it deserves. Congratulations on another publication!

Sincerely,

Margaretta Fulton General Editor for the Humanities Ms. Peg Fulton Harvard University Press 79 Garden Street Cambridge MA 02138-1499

Dear Peg,

Thank you for the advanced copy, which came as a total surprise. Liz Pelton led me to believe that there was still some lead time until September. Well, you've been working with authors long enough to know that they tend to obsess about faults that no one but they ever notice, and I am no exception. Over the past 12 months, I've been feeding Anita Safran corrections, some of them cosmetic, some of them substantive. In my case, there seems to have been a cut-off point 8 or 9 months ago. Why? If money were the issue, I would have been happy to absorb the cost. Is a fourth printing in the cards?

Incidentally, I'll be teaching a class at Harvard during the spring. If you want to arrange for a book signing in the dead of winter, I'd be happy to oblige.

From me, a mildly disgruntled but on balance grateful,